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This month in technology we have worked on the following  projects: 

 Worked with the OHS students issuing the new Acer devices and training them on the 

use and care of the devices.   

 Assisted OHS with the FAFSA night for parents and students. 

 Continue discussions with potential broadband providers for the model that would best fit 

our situation for providing our students with constant internet access. 

 Replaced faulty battery and faulty power source in OES technology room. 

 Worked with OES on security camera issues, realized that the DVR system at OES was 

installed, but never connected to our network.  DVR System is now connected to our 

network so administrators can view the cameras from their desktops without having to 

physically be at the DVR system. 

 Worked on FitnessGram updates, creating teacher and student accounts and getting ready 

for testing of PE students in the district. 

 Installed Read Naturally on laptops at OES. 

 Worked with OMS on distance learning programs celebrating February as Black History 

Month and a presentation on the Buffalo Soldiers. 

 Worked on OES computer labs, working to resolve some issues with the Ncomputing 

equipment. 

 Working on updating IPADS with the new IOS released March 7. 

 Worked with OHS getting stadium ready for track meet. 

 Repaired OES Marquee, replaced sending unit from building to sign. 

 Worked with testing coordinator and counselors scheduling and planning for online 

testing. 

 Worked with teachers ongoing in training and supporting technology used by the district, 

including QR codes, Mimio upgrades, ExamView, Office programs, etc. 

 Working on webpage, making sure information is up to date, tweeting information to 

followers, and posting information to district calendars. 

 We continue to support staff and students in their use of technology in the district. 

 


